
From: Hamman, Michaele
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: FOIA Waste & Recycling
Date: Tuesday, October 06, 2015 8:56:38 AM

Good Morning,
 
Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request a copy of the most recent
Waste & Recycling Contract for Metra Chicagoland area.
 
Regards,
Michaele
 

We’ll handle it from here.TM

 

Michaele Hamman     
Major Account Executive
Chicago Metro
2608 S. Damen Avenue
Chicago, IL 60608
mhamman@republicservices.com
c 773-619-0842 o 773-358-4582
republicservices.com
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